
 
 

Consortium for Innovative Environments in Learning 
www.cielearn.org 

 
Call for proposals 

 
Fall 2010 Annual Meeting 

 
Theme:   Sustaining Innovation 
Date:  October 22-24, 2010 
Location:  New College of Florida 
   Sarasota, Florida 
 
Deadline for submission:   July 19, 2010 
 
In celebration of the 50th anniversary of New College of Florida, CIEL 
invites you to submit proposals for workshops or presentations that inform 
how innovative colleges and universities sustain, renew and create 
innovative environments in learning.  
 

• What defines innovation in 2010?  
• Are the innovative practices established at the founding of a college 

still innovative? 
• How do we create space and support for the next wave of innovation?  
• How do innovations by individual administrators, faculty and staff 

spread to a wider group?  
• What is the role of institutional leadership in creating the climate for 

innovation?  
• Which curricular content areas are leaders in innovation, and which 

are overdue for innovation?  
• What is the influence of technology on innovative practices? 
• How does one overcome resistance to innovation? 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Protecting and invigorating progressive educational practices is manifested 
in all areas of an institution.   CIEL invites proposals from Administration, 
Faculty, Staff, or Students to share through a poster presentation, panel 
discussion, workshop or facilitated discussion ways we can foster and 
sustain our unique missions. 
 

Submit a proposal – by June 15, 2010 to Gret Antilla at 
gantilla@prescott.edu 

 
 
Guidelines for submission: 

1. Title, topic and names of presenters 
2. Format (poster, workshop, discussion, panel, academic paper, 

collaborative curricular project…) 
3. Description: 150 words 
4. Outcomes of presentation (develop creative collaboration, share best 

practices, demonstrate assessment strategies, etc.) 
5. Amount of time needed (90 minute workshop; 50 minute discussion, 

etc.) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Refer questions to: 
Gret Antilla 

Executive Director 
 

gantilla@prescott.edu 
 
 


